17.11.16
Switch off fortnight started on 14.11.16 and was introduced in celebration assembly.
Today the Eco Council worked in pairs to complete an Eco check on the use of electricity appliances being left on over the lunch time period. Matilda 4M has taken the checks and she is going to present her finding over the next two weeks to the Eco Council. Then deliver a red or green card to each class depending on their eco friendliness at lunchtime. So watch this space.
Members of the Eco Council took away stickers to present to the children in individual classes for adherence to Switch off Fortnight.
A great attendance again this week. Thanks to all staff for reminding them and their diligence at coming to find me. Well done.
Next week Karen de Lang is visiting us. I would like her to involve the children in decision making about how we can work in partnership together.
Posters are around the school thanks to Sofia and Austin in 5S, raising awareness of saving electricity, why and when …
All the children who attend the Eco Council are always prompt, enthusiastic and love taking part.
A huge thanks from me.
Mrs Holland
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